
 
 

 
 

Bank Hapoalim to Report First Quarter 2024 
 Financial Results on May 20, 2024 

 
Tel Aviv, Israel – May 8, 2024 - Bank Hapoalim B.M. (TASE: POLI) (ADR: BKHYY) 
announced today that it will release its first quarter 2024 financial results on Monday, 
May 20, 2024.  
 
On the day of the announcement, Bank Hapoalim will host a conference call to 
discuss the results. The call will take place at 5:00 p.m. Israel time/ 3:00 p.m. UK 
time/ 10:00 a.m. Eastern time.  
 
To access the conference call, please dial: 1-888-281-1167 toll free from the United 
States; 0-800-917-5108 toll free from the United Kingdom; or 972-3-9180609 
internationally. No password is required. Access in listen-only mode is also available 
via the link BankHapoalimQ1.2024 
 
 
The conference call will be accompanied by a slide presentation, which, together with 
the financial statements, will be available on the Bank's website at 
www.bankhapoalim.com, under Investor Relations, Financial Information.  
 
A recording of the conference call will be available on the Bank's website at the above 
address one business day following the completion of the call. 
 
Please note: The conference call does not replace the need to peruse the immediate reports 
and the Financial Statements of the Bank, including all the forward-looking information 
included therein in accordance with Section 32A of the Israeli Securities Law, 1968.  
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Contact: 
Tamar Koblenz 
Head of Investor Relations 
Bank Hapoalim 
T: +972 3 5673440 

amar.koblenz@poalim.co.ilT  E: 
 
 
 

https://veidan.activetrail.biz/bankhapoalimq1-2024
https://www.bankhapoalim.com/en/investor-relations/financial-information

